
Annual Report to the President of No-Knock Entries  

by Central Intelligence Agency Police

This report responds to section 10(c) of Executive Order 14074, which calls for the heads of 
Federal law enforcement agencies to issue annual reports to the President – and to post those 
reports publicly – setting forth the number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant to judicial 
authorization; the number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant to exigent circumstances; 
and disaggregated data by circumstances for no-knock entries in which a law enforcement officer 
or other person was injured in the course of a no-knock entry.

By policy, CIA Police does not conduct no-knock entries. Thus, in calendar years 2022-2023, 
CIA Police did not execute any no-knock entries, and no persons were injured in the course of a 
no-knock entry. 

This report will be posted annually at: https://www.cia.gov/resources/reports/  




